
Above are examples in our neighborhood of how not to cut the 

thundercloud plumb tree, the signature tree of the Vineyard.  We 

inform every year in the newsletter about tree maintenance. Please 

refrain from this improper “pruning”.  These trees should not be 
topped but properly pruned instead.  If you have topped your tree, 

note that the HOA may ask you to replace the unsightly and 

damaged tree.  For how to correctly prune an ornamental tree visit: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JhJcjjWRBvE  .  You can also 

consult either Davey Tree Company or Bartlett Tree Experts.  Please 

note that removed trees or destroyed trees need to be replaced. 

You can find reference trees by the benches in the greenspace in 

the middle of our HOA. These trees above are properly maintained 

by a professional arborist.  This is how your trees should look.  

Thank you for your attention. 
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